Hacker, Marsha

From: Compton, Judy

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 10:38 PM

To: Bachmann, Christy

Cc: Hacker, Marsha; Fields, Debbie

Subject: FW: Support for Camden Road Project

Hi! Please put this in the packet if there is time.

Otherwise, Debbie if you could have it on desks for the CC meeting on the 21 I would appreciate it.

Judy Alder Judy Compton City of Madison District 16

Phone: 608-221-2567 (home)

608-223-6007 (office)

email: <jcompton@cityofmadison.com>

From: Laura Krogstad [mailto:lkrogstad@charter.net]

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 8:48 PM

To: Compton, Judy

Subject: Support for Camden Road Project

Judy Compton:

Please accept this email as another person in the Glendale Neighborhood who is in support of the Camden Road sidewalk/improvement project. I see this as a necessary step in furthering the safety and general enhancement of our neighborhood. Let's take pride in where we live and work together to improve it whenever and wherever we can.

Thank you for working hard on our behalf.

Respectfully,

Laura Krogstad